Dear Marco Men's Club Members

Sign up now for the April Marco Men's club meeting which will be held at
Mackle Park on April 8 at 11 AM. The meeting will be held under the covered
basketball court and feature Peter Le Tendre who will speak on drug issues and
addiction, A complimentary lunch will feature Publix subs and sodas.

In order to attend in person, you will need to send a check for $5 to:

Jerry Swiacki
667 Thrush Ct.
Marco Island, FL 34145

The cut off date is Monday April 5, 2021.

In addition you will need to sign this waiver and either return it to me with the
check or bring it with you to the meeting. If you have previously signed a
waiver for Mackle Park, you do not need to sign another copy.

Mackle Park Waiver
Masks must be worn and safe distance seating will be provided by Mackle Park.

Follow this link to visit the Clubs website.

We hope to see many of you at the meeting,

Jerry Swiacki
President



